
From: Mary Eldridge
To: Carla Cloud
Cc: Susan Wetmore
Subject: CCCHP 23 Funding Cycle - WPCCA
Date: Thursday, August 22, 2024 3:49:49 PM

WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Carla,

The White Pine Community Choir Association will revise our CCCHP 23-21 application as follows:

Reduce the $318,608 by $13,500 to take out construction of the ramp. This leaves a balance of $305,108. We
understand the constraints placed on the Commission in this round of funding and if necessary will also reduce the
request by an additional $21,500 for the remaining balance on the elevator. This would further reduce our request to
$283,608.

We feel we would be able to raise these funds if necessary.

We appreciate the thoughtful consideration the Commissioners are giving to the applications and appreciate the fact
they are making very hard decisions.

Please contact me if you have any questions about our revisions.

Mary Eldridge
WPCCA
Sent from my iPhone
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